Deborah Nickson
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From: Kim Hopkins
Sent: Tuesday, July 8, 2025 10:22 AM
To: Deborah Nickson; Willis Thompson; Vickie Bailey; Thomas TJ. Mayfield
Subject: Fw: Washington St Park request

Please see below the request to use Washington Street Park for a fundraiser for Mississippi Valley State
University from Brody Tonth Jr.

Good morning Kim, per our conversation please forward this request to the Board of Mayor and Aldermen,
City of Vicksburg. Vicksburg/Warren County MVSU Alumni is requesting the use of down town '
Washington Street park on August 23, 2025. Time: 11am-6pm. The purpose is to raise funds for our
scholarship initiative. Thanks for your support on this most important event.

Sincerely,

Brady Tonth Jr Sent from my iPad

Kuw

Kim Hopkins,

Executive Director

Vicksburg Main Street Program
P.O. Box 150

Vicksburg, MS 39181
601-634-4527

601-831-8043

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this electronic e-mail and any accompanying

attachment(s) is intended only for the use of the intended recipient and may be confidential and/or privileged. If
any reader of this communication is not the intended recipient, unauthorized use, disclosure or copying is
strictly prohibited, and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please immediately
notify the sender by return e-mail, and delete the original message and all copies from your system. Thank you. '

From: Brady tonth jr <bt1906@msn.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 8, 2025 10:09 AM

To: Kim Hopkins <kimh@vicksburg.org>
Subject: Washington St Park request

[You don't often get email from bt1906@msn.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Vicksburg.org . Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



Deborah Nickson

= —
From: Brady tonth jr <bt1906@msn.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 9:54 PM
To: Deborah Nickson
Subject: Re: Washington Street Park

() External email >

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Vicksburg.org . Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Yes please..... | was unaware of the process. Thanks
Sent from my iPhone

On Jul 8, 2025, at 11:26 AM, Deborah Nickson <dnickson@vicksburg.org> wrote:

Good morning, Mr. Tonth, Jr. | am in receipt of your request to use the Washington Street Park on
August 23, 2025. Please advise if the street would need to be blocked by barricades which you did
not state in your request.

Deborah A. Kaiser-Nickson

Deborah A. Kaiser-Nickson, MBA,MMC

City Clerk

P.O.Box 150

Vicksburg, MS 39181-0150

& 601-631-3715 (Direct)

601-631-3778 (Fax)

Ddnickson@vicksburg.org

<image001.png>

The mission of the City Clerk’s Office is to provide effective oversight for each City Department and to maintain in an
efficient and orderly manner all of the records, including contracts, minutes, receipts, etc...




Good morning Kim, per our conversation please forward this request to the Board of Mayor and Aldermen City of
Vicksburg.

Vicksburg/Warren County MVSU Alumni is requesting the use of down town
Washington Street park on August 23, 2025. Time: 11am-6pm.

The purpose is to raise funds for our scholarship initiative.

Thanks for your support on this most important event.

Sincerely,

Brady Tonth Jr
Sent from my iPad



